
ORGANIZATION OF FOOTBALL MATCH UNDER THE FIT INDIA 

MOVEMENT 

Under the Fit India Movement on 02-03-2022, a Football match was organized between the staff 

(including teaching and non-teaching staff) and students by the University Fitness Club.  

Before the competition, the officials of the match first informed the players of both the teams 

about the rules and regulation of the Football game. A large number of university students and 

teachers were present on this occasion. A total of four teams participated in the football 

competition, out of which 3 teams of students and one team of teachers participated. The final 

match of this competition was played between the team of students and the team of teachers, 

which was won by the team of teachers by 4-3 in the penalty shootout. After the match, Dr. 

Sanjit Sardar, Head of the Department of Physical Education, himself a football player, shared 

his experiences with all the players and taught the basics of football game to all the participants. 

In the end Professor Vishan Singh Rathore, Secretary, Fitness Club, congratulated the winning 

teams and encouraged the losing team. 
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